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In the article, “New Law Aims to Reduce Frivolous Lawsuits Against Businesses,” featured in SHRM,

Jeff Thurrell and Nathan Okelberry examine several important changes incorporated in the Senate

Bill 269, that the business community should take advantage of to protect themselves against civil

legal disputes.

To read the full article, please visit SHRM.
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